
 

 

 

  

 

 

    

 

 

 POWERING A GREENER CHURCH 

 

 

Breadsall Church is raising funds for a new 3-phase power supply. 
 

All Saints Breadsall has ambitions plans to enhance our beautiful historic building into 
a warmer, more welcoming and low carbon space for the benefit of church and 

community. 

 
The plans include a new kitchen, accessible toilets, a meeting room, a low carbon 

heating system, and an array of solar PV panels on the south-facing roof. We also 

hope to add one or more Electric Vehicle charging points for village use.  

 
To move forward with the kitchen, new electric-powered heating, solar panels, and EV 

charging, we will need a substantial 3-phase electricity supply (3 x 100 Amps) to 

replace the old 60 Amp service installed in the 1950s.  
 

The new connection from the National Grid, plus internal re-wiring, has been costed at 

over £20,000.  

 
As part of their 2030 Net Zero commitment, the Church of England has generously 

granted All Saints up to £10,000 from their Give-to-go-Green Fund, but only if we can 

match them pound for pound within a 6-week fund-raising window. With your 
generosity, plus any Gift Aid added on top, we are optimistic that we can reach our full 

funding target.  

 
Can you help? 

 

The easiest way to donate is via our Give-a-Little funding page. Follow the link below, 

or use the QR code. The fund will be open between Nov 3rd and Dec 15th and is a 
restricted fund solely for this project. You can leave your name, or give anonymously, 

as you prefer. If you are unsure how to do an online donation, please ask for advice.  

 
https://givealittle.co/c/5gkLgrLFDy0ZdyvtWZtIIz  

 

Large or small, please donate within your means, and please spread the word to the 
rest of our community. Remember: anything you give will be doubled. 

 

Thank you! 

 
All Saints Breadsall Parochial Church Council (PCC) 
 


